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8 PRINCE'S CARERS TRUST - NOTICE OF FUNDING (AN258-2006) 
 
Reference is made to Article VI of the minute of meeting of the Policy and Resources Committee of 
17th October 2005 wherein the Committee were advised of an allocation to the Dundee Partnership of 
£450,000 in each of the years 2006/07 and 2007/08 from the Scottish Executive's Financial Inclusion 
Fund.  The Dundee Partnership's Financial Inclusion Plan for Dundee was approved by the Scottish 
Executive in February 2006 along with a list of outline projects. 
 
The Committee is asked to note the award of funding to an additional project which has emerged from 
discussions within the Dundee Partnership as meeting both financial inclusion and community 
regeneration objectives. 
 
Project Purpose Award 
  2006/07 

 
2007/08 

Princes Carers Trust To increase financial and 
welfare benefit advice to 
carers in Dundee 

 
£19,610 

 
£20,152 

 
The full cost of the award to the project will be met from the Financial Inclusion Funding allocation for 
2006/08. 
 
 


